Comment for planning application 19/02796/F

Application Number 19/02796/F

Location

Proposal

Case Officer

Organisation
Name

Address
Type of Comment

Type
Comments

Received Date

Attachments

OS Parcels 3309 And 4319 Adjoining And North Of Milton Road Adderbury

Erection of sports & community pavilion with associated carpark and sport facilities (outdoor
pitches and MUGA) following planning consent for change of use of agricultural land to
sport/recreation and community use (18/00220/F)

Matthew Chadwick

Jason Walker

1B Le Hall Place,Manor Road,Adderbury,Banbury,0X17 3EH
Support

neighbour

I have lived in West Adderbury for over 6 years now and take an active part in the
community attending most if not all village events as well as being part of the morris
dancing tradition in the village, I think that it is a terrible shame that we do not currently
have large social/sports facilities to hold these kinds of events in. Most if not all other
villages in the area have great facilities (King Sutton in particular) Having seen these plans i
cannot understand why anyone would be against them, the new facility is a considerable
way outside the existing village and any issues with the potential for traffic that this may
cause i feel are unfounded, every year Ball Collgrave have an open day right next to the
proposed site which attracts 100s of extra vehicles to/through the village and it does not
cause any issue whatsoever. This project has already been voted on by the village twice and
both times it has been supported by the village, so i hope that any negative comments on
this planning application will not count against the will of the people of Adderbury. We sorely
need these facilities in the village as the exisiting sports facilities at Lucy Placket are
insufficient at best and it would be nice for the village to be able to use the new facilities to
host the football team and hopefully other new sports teams that would then be able to form
in the village once we have suitable facilities. For social events the Institute is great however
it's capacity is very limiting and having a larger space for parties/other village social events
would be amazing, for instance i was married in the village 3 years ago and if we would have
had the new facility we would without a doubt had the reception there allowing us to have all
the people that we wanted to attend without having to worry about numbers. In summary
the village both need and want these new facilities so please please approve this application.
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